October 18, 2013

Action Items from previous September meeting

1. Pam will meet with Holly and get the social events scheduled on primary club calendar.
DONE

2. Billie and Pam will call current Social Members to date. In future, Mishael will send names to
Billie who will then call Social Members as they come on board. DONE

3. Greg will bulletin boards for posting events and news in the restrooms. ORDERED

4. Pam will send email to current Social Committee members instructing them what to do if they
are interested in becoming Chairman. She will also tell us how we are to proceed with the
election. DONE

5. Staff will place easel in the lobby to post upcoming events. WILL BE ORDERED

6. Staff will explore options for electronic calendar with upcoming events on tv monitors . Ray
will assist. HOLLY WILL CALL WESTON HILLS

7. Past Action Item that needs to be done- plaques with names of club rooms need to be
mounted. Betsy suggested sheets with titles for rooms to be placed in plexiglass holders by each
room. Greg said that could work temporarily.

8. Name tags will be here by next month.

Committee Name Change Report — Sub-committee (Debra) Need for additional member
assistance

Debra passed out former mission statement. Does it conflict with Food & Beverage Committee?
Discussion. Took out sentence re recommendation to management as to menu selection.

Our recommendation will go to Rules and Policy Committee.
New name recommendation: Social Event Committee

Passed!

GM Report
New F & B Committee — New Chef and next meeting agenda items

Membership. 404 members. 7 resignations coming up. Want to stay ahead of attrition. One of
keys is to keep reminding people to invite new members. Finances looking real good. Craft fair
and Veterans Day are set.

Will close all activities for club for the Car Show Fore Special Athletes.



Blues and BBQ low turnout so far.

Greg reiterated that members need to drive attendance to the social and club events.

Group putting together magazine for Prescott Lakes.
Greg will put calendar of events in there.

Joleen recommended we call folks for family events. Personal invitation goes a long way
to get people to attend and get involved.
Billie recommended: Sit down dinners rather than buffet sometimes. Greg stated they are more
affordable than buffets and agreed that we should look at doing this for some events.
Reach out and create small committees to help call folks to attend.

Jim Degen stated that every event needs to run very well!

Ongoing Business
New Social Committee Chairperson election at November meeting — Update
Current offered slate:Chairperson — Jim Degen
Vice-Chairperson — Betsy Lee
Add Secretary to election

Social Member Ambassador concept — Need for ideas to build participation. DONE

New member mixer - all new members are invited. Social Committee should be represented to
explain all the clubs and activities.

Expo should get on the calendar.

Upcoming Events Update
Halloween Pumpkin Decorating Party — Cathy) — VVolunteers
1:00-4:00 at the Athletic Center

Betsy will make bean bags

Gingerbread House Contest — Sub-committee update (Holly/Joleen)



All set up and waiting for sign ups.

Possible Social Committee sponsored mixer

Communications issues — calendaring ideas
Ski lodge event - Jan. 18
Cathy Bomberger will chair the following committee:
Susan England, Betsy Lee, Charlie Bomberger

Feb.14 Dinner Dance
Sit down dinner
Whole club event
Music
Will need a chairman for this event.

Next Meeting
November 15" at 9 AM

Will discuss times



